City Attorney's Communication #2017-275
January 9, 2017
TO: Mayor and City Commission
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Employment Agreement — Gregory P. Harrison

Attached for your review please find a copy of the Employment Agreement for Gregory P.
Harrison, which is Agenda Item No. 19 on the January 10, 2017 City Commission agenda. A
revision has been made to Section 4, Termination and Severance Pay, as follows:

SECTION 4 - TERMINATION AND SEVERANCE PAY.

A. In the event EMPLOYEE is terminated by the City Commission
during the first six (6) months of employment and during such time that
EMPLOYEE is willing and able to perform the duties of City Manager, then in
that event the CITY agrees to pay EMPLOYEE a lump sum cash payment in an
amount equal to the remainder of the then current annual salary for the first year
of this Agreement. The EMPLOYEE shall also be compensated for all accrued
sick leave and vacation time.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter please feel free to contact me.
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Attachment

oL Dennis W. Beach, City Manager
Asceleta Hammond, City Clerk



